
ALA Executive Board Conference Call (11/20/18) Vote Tally EBD #1.7

2018-2019

On the November 20, 2018, conference call, the Executive Board took the following action:

Garcia-Febo Brown Neal Hildreth Barnes Dawes Downing Garcia McCauley Pace Pelayo-Lozada Wong

Rescind moving 2022 Midwinter Meeting P Y Y Y Y A Y Y Y Y Y Y

Y = Yes, N = No, P = Presiding Officer (does not vote), A = Abstain, E = Excused

 

Voted to rescind the decision to move the 2022 Midwinter Meeting from San Antonio, TX and to include education at the conference about the good work in local libraries 

that affirms ALA values.


